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Consultlng Engineers, Inc.

July 30, 2012

Mt. Donald McPherson

Code Enforcement Officer
City of Portland

389 Congtess Street, Room 315
Portland, ME 04101

Reference:

727 Congtess Street Reconstruction
Portland, ME

Structural Integrity Job: #12-0010

Dear Donald,

This letter is to confirm that a representative of this office visited the above referenced site on multiple
occasions to observe the completed framing and associated foundations at the above referenced site.

Based on our observations and instructions to the contractor while on site, we are of the opinion that the

construction has been completed in substantial conformance to the construction documents and should be
accepted by the code official as such.

Please do not hesitate to call with any questions or if I can be of further assistance.

Sincergly,
iy
/ \\\\\\“ l ////
\\ E OF 7,
Aaron C. Jones, P.E., SECB, LEED AP Swi Ajgsgsc_ L
President ; i No. 10968 : ;5
Z
%

p- 207-774-4614 | f£. 866-793-7835 | 77 Oak Street, Portland, ME, 04101 | www.structuralinteg.com



